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Dear Faculty and Staff,
 

Montana State University will be extending the moratorium on university-
affiliated international travel to August 17, 2021.

 
Due to the unpredictable nature of COVID-19 as well as uncertain vaccine
timelines for other countries, we are erring on the side of caution to minimize the
risk to our students, faculty and staff until we can evaluate the situation beyond
August.

 
If you have questions about this temporary travel moratorium, international travel
programs or university affiliated international travel, please contact the MSU
Office of International programs, (406) 994-4031, international@montana.edu.

 

Sincerely,

 
Dr. Robert L. Mokwa | Executive Vice President and Provost
Montana State University
Tel. 406-994-4371
---------------------------------------
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